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Washington Public Power Supply System
P. O. Box 968
Richland, Washington 99252

Attention: Mr. D. W. Mazur
WNP 1/4 Program Director

.

Reference: Letter from G. S. Spencer to R. L. Ferguson, NRC
Inspection at WNP 1/4 Site, dated January 8,1981

Thank you for your letter of February 3,1981, which providos your
response to the Notice of Violation contained in the referenced letter.
Your corrective actions will be verified during a future inspection.

I have noted in your letter of February 3,1981, that a more complete
response to Finding B will be submitted to the NRC on or before March 5,
1981.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

D Y1: -
B. F. Faulkenberry, hiefk
Reactor Constructi

Projects Branch
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